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April 9, 2020 
 
Chris Zadel 
Northern Colorado Constructors, Inc.  
9075 WCR 10 
Ft. Lupton, CO  80621 
 
Re: Northern Colorado Constructors, Inc., NCCI Pit #1, File No. M-2001-107,  

Complaint Against Mining Operation (CT-01) 
 
Mr. Zadel, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received a complaint (CT-01) 
against the NCCI Pit #1 site permitted by Northern Colorado Constructors, Inc. on April 7, 2020 
through the DRMS Complaint Intake Tool.  A copy of the complaint form is attached. 
 
The complaint issues raised on the form include; dust, roads, truck traffic and noise.  These issues 
are non-jurisdictional items for the Division and are under the jurisdiction of Weld County and the 
City of Fort Lupton.   
 
A copy of the complaint form was sent via email to representatives with Weld County and the City 
of Fort Lupton with this letter.  The complaint is considered resolved and no further action will be 
taken by the Division. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8124.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure – Complaint Form   
 
Ec:   Jared Ebert, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
 J.C. York, J&T Consulting, Inc. 

Dawn Anderson, Weld County dranderson@weldgov.com 
Todd Hodges, City of Fort Lupton thodges@fortlupton.org 
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